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No new taxes! Oregonians are already paying too much in taxes for what we are 

getting. Take our schools for example. Mississippi has been school results than 

Oregon. Another example is the Homeless Tax. Lots of tax money no results. We 

have a homeless population of over 12,000 in Portland vicinity alone. The state 

government needs to be more efficient and cut costs. 

Look at headcount. Next look at "green initiatives" what a waste of tax payer money. 

Please don't pass HB 2025. 


